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MEC WILLIAMS TO PARTICIPATE IN 
COMMUNITY SERVICES IMBIZO  
 

The MEC for Cogta, Zolile Williams (right) will take part in the 

Community Service Imbizo in Motherwell, in the Nelson Mandela 

Bay Metropolitan Municipality. His participation is per an 

invitation from the Deputy Minister of Home Affairs, Mr Njabulo 

Nzuza. 

 

In observing the Public Service Month, the department of Home 

Affairs will embark on a programme to bring government services 

and products to the residents of the area.  

 

MEC Williams had this to say, “As the government of the people, by the people and for the people, 

we should always strive to close the gap between us and the people we serve. This we should do by 

putting people and their concerns first, without fail. The Imbizo is Batho Pele in action to serve the 

Motherwell community better and leave no one behind.” The Community Imbizo will be held on 10 

September 2022, at the Wells Estate Sport Field in Motherwell, Gqeberha at 09h00. 
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